December 2007 - News Flash 1

Quick event on December 18th, last event of the year

On Tuesday December 18th the club's last event of the year will be a 7-SS, G/10 in two sections, Open and U1600. Entry is only \$5 for members and \$10 for non-members. Because the time control is only ten minutes per player, it will be rated as a "Quick" event only. This means it will not affect your regular rating. Since each game can only last 20 minutes we can fit 7 rounds into just one night and still get out earlier than a long regular night at the club.

Each round will begin just a few minutes after the previous round so the night moves right along. People generally have a lot of fun at this type event as it has a much less formal feel to it and you get to play and chat with more people in one night.

Even if you are not used to this fast a format, we hope you'll join us for this fun event.

Final Championship Qualification points posted.

The Stanley Crowe Memorial event was the last event of the year to earn points to qualify for participating in the 2008 Championship events. This year 79 players earned championship points, 12 of which were disqualified because they played in less than 4 events. to see the final standings, you may click on the home page link titled 2008 Qualification Points

Visit our Newsletter Archive page to read this months newsletter and news flashes

http://www.metrowestchess.org/Community/History/News/Top Newsletter.htm

or look for the Newsletter link on the left edge of the home page under Community, then Club.

www.MetroWestChess.org